
Spring 2024- Issue 1 

Latest advice for parents and carers 

Welcome to our Safeguarding Newsletter. Our aim is to bring you all the latest, relevant 

help and advice on issues that we feel will be of importance to you.  This issue contains 

information on where to get support, Child Criminal Exploitation, Parenting Tips and 

support, Online Safety, local support groups and workshops.   

 

 

 

 

 

The NSPCC have launched a new Keeping Children Safe Online workshop which provides parents and 

carers with information about how to support their child in their online world. The 40 minute pre-

recorded presentation covers topics such as online bullying, mental health, and social media, as well as 

signposting to resources and organisations for help and support.  

 

https://youtu.be/MY5NDhvVkG4  



 

Evidence from the National Crime Agency shows that child criminal exploitation is 
increasing across all areas of the UK where children, due to their ease of manipulation and 
coercion, are being groomed and criminally exploited. 

In 2021, 27,000 children in England were identified as being involved in county lines. 
Intervening early is so important to keep children safe from this devastating form of abuse 
and being aware of the signs a child might be being exploited enables parents and 
professionals to seek support quickly. 

Parents Against Child Exploitation (Pace) and Virtual College have teamed up to create this 

FREE short (20 to 30 minutes) online course designed for parents, carers and professionals 

working alongside children and young people. 

 

https://www.virtual-college.co.uk/

resources/free-courses/child-criminal-

exploitation-county-lines-training-course  

 

 

The course will help you to 

• Know more about county lines and 

other forms of child criminal exploitation 

• Know the signs and indicators of child criminal exploitation 

• Appreciate the impact child criminal exploitation has on families 

• Understand what to do if you suspect a child might be at risk 

• You will have the confidence to talk to a child about what county lines and criminal 

exploitation is. 

• You will be able to recognise the signs that a child or young person might be being 

exploited. 

• You will know how to seek support if you are concerned about your child or a child in 

the community. 

Child Criminal Exploitation (CCE) and County Lines 



 

 

A series of seven YouTube videos from Family Links that cover: 

• Praise and empathy 

• Personal power and choices 

• Feelings and what to do with them 

• Kinds of touch 

• Ages and stages: helping children to grow up 

• Keeping children safe 

• Behaviour to ignore, problem solving and negotiation 

 

https://youtu.be/CH-MTHIUvwA?list=PLjLBUKxcmd1dkknvGTT3FRQ9pb70mGUWW  

The Parenting Puzzle 



 

 

 

Topics covered 

  

To register for this course, you can either speak to a member of our DSL Team, our SENDCo or 
our family liaison officer and we can register the course for you. Or, you can go to this link and 
click “family member” and register for the course yourself.  

https://buckinghamshire-dash.achieveservice.com/en/AchieveForms/?form_uri=sandbox-
publish://AF-Process-e4b0523f-bd09-4703-a8c5-08a20fa42329/AF-Stage-8bbb28be-add0-434f
-8c2e-a73a98a9f524/definition.json&redirectlink=%2Fen&cancelRedirectLink=%
2Fen&consentMessage=yes 

Keeping your child in mind is our 4-week programme for parents who are ready to reflect on 
their own relationships, communication styles and parenting to make positive changes for 
themselves and their children. 

Our aim is to support parents to understand the importance of positive family relationships 
and enhance the emotional health of children and parents. It will also support parents where 
a difference in parenting styles has caused a communication breakdown. 

Keeping your child in mind at a glance 

• 4-week course for 2 hours per week 

• parents attend without children 

• suitable if your child has SEND 

Keeping your child in mind covers: 

• Self awareness 

• Appropriate expectations 

• Boundaries and positive discipline 

• Understanding empathy 

Keeping Your Child In Mind 







 

 

It is vitally important that if you change 

your home phone / email / mobile number, 

that you immediately let the school know, 

so that we have the most up to date 

contact details.  

Thank you.  

ARE YOUR CONTACT 

DETAILS UP TO 

DATE? Please see below for useful websites to support your 

children, together with a link for leaflets in other lan-

guages that will assist you in keeping your children 

safe on-line.  

Parents: Supporting Young People Online (Childnet)  

https://www.childnet.com/ufiles/SupportingYoung-

People-Online.pdf  

Leaflets available in other languages here https://

www.childnet.com/resources/supportingyoung-

people-online  

• Arabic    • Punjabi  

• Bengali    • Somali  

• English    • Spanish  

• Farsi     • Turkish  

• French    • Urdu  

• Hindi    • Vietnamese  

EAL Resources for Online Safety 

Internet Matters – Contains a wide 

range of online safety advice for 

parents to keep their children safe on-

line.  

https://www.internetmatters.org/ 

USEFUL ONLINE 

SAFETY WEBSITE 

file://bce-mbr-001/Admin Drives$/JMartin/Downloads/Supporting-Young-People-Online (1).pdf
file://bce-mbr-001/Admin Drives$/JMartin/Downloads/Supporting-Young-People-Online (1).pdf
https://www.childnet.com/resources/supporting-young-people-online/
https://www.childnet.com/resources/supporting-young-people-online/
https://www.childnet.com/resources/supporting-young-people-online/
https://www.internetmatters.org/








We know that for lots of families your circumstances may have changed recently, so if you 

feel your child may now be eligible for Pupil Premium, please complete the form and 

return it to the school office. If you are not sure, complete it anyway and we can run it 

through the Bucks System.  




